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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jeffries,

 

 

 

In a time of global warming we need as many trees as possible to help Earth survive. Many of our felled trees

end up being chipped and sent to China. How fair is that? We need our trees here and alive to help our climate

and the many species that live in forests.

 

 

 

I do not support the changes to the Eastside Screen rules being proposed by the Forest Service Pacific

Northwest Region (Oregon and Washington). 

 

 

 

For over 25 years the Forest Service has been operating under the Eastside Screen rules. These rules include a

standard that says that trees 21 inches or larger, which have historically been lost to logging, will not be cut. The

whole interconnected forest ecosystem of the Eastside forests has evolved to depend upon stands of large trees,

and the 21-inch rule aims to allow these trees to once again reach maturity. In addition to the plants and animals

that depend on these trees, large trees are natural carbon sinks, and play a key role in the fight against climate

change.

 

 

 

I am concerned about and oppose this change, especially considering all the other environmental attacks from

the Trump administration. The proposed change to the 21-inch rule will harm the ecosystems it was designed to

protect, and the process has been rushed, leaving many questions unanswered.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Tony And Jan Accardo 
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